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Places in Reception for September 2016 are likely 
to be heavily oversubscribed. Parents are advised 
that IF YOU DO NOT APPLY FOR A PLACE, 
YOU ARE HIGHLY UNLIKELY TO BE ABLE 
TO GET A PLACE AT SMITH`S WOOD. 
 

Please note that if your child attends our 
Nursery, this does not guarantee a place in   
Reception. An application must still be filled 
in. 
 

The admissions process is carried out by    
Solihull MBC and forms can be accessed by 
the Solihull website. 
If you require help in filling out the form, 
please contact Mrs Kirk (Child and Family 
Support Worker.) 
 

Remember if you do not apply or you miss the 
deadline, you are unlikely to get into the school 
of your choice . 
 

School newsletters, term dates, updates, policies, photos, 
videos and more can be accessed via our new website 
(www.smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk) 
 

Holiday Dates 

The last day of term for pupils is Thursday 17/12/15. 
Friday 18/12/15 will be a Teacher Day. Please keep  
your child`s attendance level high by ensuring they   
attend throughout the last week. Children with 100% 
attendance for the term will be celebrated in our final 
assembly of the term. 
 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 5th January . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the girls and boys rowing teams who won 
the recent North Solihull rowing competition. Both teams will 
now go on to represent North Solihull in the regional level 
event– which Smith`s Wood boys have won for the last 2 years. 
Both teams are sporting the new all black “More Than A 
School” kit. 
 

New Cub group now open 

A new Beaver and Cubs group has opened at Auckland Hall. 
To access a place or to volunteer as a leader / helper, please 
contact Ranbir (07815 090036) 


